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In Memory of 
GIVEN IN MEMORY OF JACK STREETS, SR. 

- By Mike & Gloria Sumner (Youth)   - By Bob & Sharon Sparks (Bereavement) 

- By Bill & Sandra Budden (Children’s Ministry) 
 

GIVEN IN MEMORY OF BOB LONG 

- By Bob & Shelby Riddle (Bereavement)   - By Mike & Gloria Sumner (Wesleyan SS Class) 

- By Cindie Riggs (General Budget)   - By Bill & Sandra Budden (General Budget) 

- By Sam & Janice Holbrook (Digital Sign) 
 

GIVEN IN MEMORY OF CHILDHOOD NEIGHBOR, ROBERT STACY (BOB) LONG 

- By Joan & John Willcott (Digital Sign) 
 

GIVEN IN MEMORY OF LINDA DUTY 

- By Mike & Emily Stacy (Preschool) 
 

*******************************************************************************************************  

Our Deepest Sympathy To 
… Dorothy Long & family in the loss of her husband, Bob Long. 
 

… Dustin Cremeans & family in the loss of his grandmother, Donna Gwinn. 
 

… Phil Fraley & family in the loss of his mom, Sandra Fraley. 
 

… Sonja Money & family in the loss of her uncle, John Ferguson. 
 

… Bill Gibson & family in the loss of his brother, Dennis Gibson. 
 

… Sandi & Ric Griffith & family in the loss of Sandi’s mom, Ann Kiser. 
 

… Connie Chaney and JoAnn Hemann & family in the loss of their niece, Terri Davis Kelly. 
 

… Mark & Lori Duty and Christopher Duty and their family in the loss of Mark's brother and Christopher's        

     uncle, David Duty. 
 

… Casey & Rachel Amis and family in the loss of Casey's uncle, Stephen Amis. 
 

… Benjy & Sheila Mosley and family in the loss of Benjy's sister, Ghetonda "Todd" Mosley - Shertzer. 
 

… Danny & Angela Quaranta and family in the loss of Danny’s father, Thomas David Lewis 
 

************************************************************************************************************* 

THANK YOU’S 

Thank you to our wonderful church family for our staff gifts presented to us in December. Thanks for the 

cards, kind words, prayers, and support throughout the year.   

           KUMC Church Staff 
******* 

Thank you all for your love and support during this shock of Bob’s death.  A special thank you goes to the 

Bereavement Dinner Committee for going all out with a Kansas City Chiefs themed dinner.  You have all 

made a big impact on our families. 

                  Love, Dorothy Long 
******* 

The family of Donna Gwinn would like to express their appreciation and gratitude for the text messages, 

cards, flowers and outreach during the recent passing of Dustin Cremean’s grandmother.  We are thankful 

for Pastor Andrew and all of KUMC.   
************************************************************************************************************* 

 

Please join us in welcoming our new members Joshua Hammer II, Courtney Hammer  

and Kleo Hammer. May God richly bless you. 

*************************************************************************************************************** 



*************************************************************************************************************** 

Ministry Opportunities for FEBRUARY – 
 

Please check the weekly bulletin for times, dates and opportunities of our ministries. 
 

*************************************************************************************************************** 
 

FEBRUARY’S ANNIVERSARIES 

    2, 1985 James & Sherry Wells 

    3, 1984 Michael & Roxanne Fizer 

  10, 2024 Keenan & Karison Meredith 

 13, 2016 Rusty & Kelly Armstrong 

14, 1984 Richard & Stephanie Elkins 

 

 


